
Beginners Genealogy Class

Registration is now being taken for a genealogy workshop that will be held in February in
collaboration with the Surry County Genealogical Society and the Mount Airy Museum of
Regional History.

  

The classes that will be held on Tuesday evenings beginning on Feb. 7 will be taught by Esther
Johnson.

  

Three classes will be held at the museum and there will be two field sessions, one at the
Genealogy Room at Surry Community College and one at Register of Deeds office.

  

Read more: Mount Airy News - Genealogy workshop scheduled
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http://mtairynews.com/view/full_story/17027864/article-Genealogy-workshop-scheduled#ixzz1jBvGzomr

